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Minneapolis March 22, 2018 Draft Comprehensive Plan 
 
The Pedestrian Advisory Committee enthusiastically supports the overall direction of the 2040 
Comprehensive Plan draft. Increased density and complete, integrated neighborhoods are a 
major contributor to making walking a valid mode choice for more people and a positive walking 
environment for everyone.  
 
We would like to see residential density and commercial zoning more evenly distributed 
throughout the City in the final plan.  
 
We would also like to see firmer language, more concrete specifics, and higher attention given to 
walking, especially in the following sections: 
Freight 
Street Grid 
Downtown Transportation 
Public Realm 
Complete Streets 
Pedestrian-oriented Building and Site Design 


